
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings Roadrunner Families,  

We are in the process of electing our Parent School Advisory Council (SAC) 
representatives. Three Representatives will be selected.  

You may be wondering what SAC is and how it supports Rymfire? The 
Rymfire School Advisory Council(SAC) has the following responsibilities: 

● Participates in developing and approves the Rymfire School 
Improvement Plan 

● Reviews and approves the school’s plan for the spending of 
Rymfire’s School Recognition Funds 

● Serves in an advisory capacity to the principal on school matters 
● Decides jointly on how various school funds are spent 

Representatives need to be able to participate in a minimum of 4 meetings 
held during the school year. The meetings normally are scheduled between 
8:00 AM to 9:00 AM, and are done via Zoom due to COVID-19 until further 
notice. Our next SAC meeting will be on September 23rd. Representatives 
may also be asked to participate in a subcommittee for SAC, if the need 
arises, to conduct SAC business such as approving the School Improvement 
Plan or Allocating SAC funds to various projects. While all parents have a 
voice in our SAC meetings, the representatives are part of the voting 
committee for SAC that supports many school based decisions.  

If you are interested in being one of the Parent Representatives, please 
submit your name to Ms. Bennett at email ​bennettg@flaglerschools.com​ or 
Mrs. Doutrick at  ​doutrickh@flaglerschools.com​ by September  17th. If more 
than three candidates want to participate as Parent SAC Representatives, an 
election will take place, via a Google Form, on September 18th.  

Educationally Yours, 

  

RES School Advisory Council 

 
 
 

 
 

 


